
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers 
 
GCSE Results Day – 22nd August 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for GCSE Results Day on Thursday, 22nd 
August 2024   
 
School will be open from 8:30am – 11:30am and staff will be on hand to support 
pupils both emotionally and with making choices regarding their next steps.  
 
Sixth Form enrollment will also take place on this day (see separate letter).  
 
If for any reason you are unable to collect your results, please complete this form 
GCSE Results day by 20th August. Results will not be sent electronically unless you 
have completed this form and even then, they will not be sent until the physical event 
has finished at 11:30am.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries, but please be aware that 
during the summer holidays, emails will only be checked once a week for urgent 
enquiries.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr Winter  
Assistant Headteacher 
Learning, Assessment, Data and Progress 
  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_53yPdvv2UaM9L2SG-sSKs4gSuYYvlpGnV9zpB_9-ZJUM0hLVFdSRkRSODBFTjdPUEw5SUZRWjBUMi4u

